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18 Nov  Robotics/Sport-Maroota PS 

21 Nov  Dyarubbin Exhibition  &   
   Library Excursion 

23 Nov  Longneck excursion Yrs 3-4 

25 Nov  Robotics/Sport-Maroota PS 

29 Nov  Year 7 Orientation Day-HS 

15 Dec  Presentation Assembly 

16 Dec  Last day of school T4 for 
   students 

19-20 Dec       Staff Development Day 

27 Jan  Staff Development Day 

30 Jan  Staff Development Day 

31 Jan  Students return for T1 23 
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Upcoming dates to remember……. 

November Birthdays 

5 Nov -  Elza 

7 Nov -  Mrs Walker 

14 Nov - Matilda 

 Happy Birthday! 

Dear Families, 

Last Friday we had a great time with Robotics building lego 
cars and then creating codes to make them move and 
make noises. This week we are going to be challenged with 
new designs and in our third session we will know enough 
to be able to create our own designs and have 
competitions and races to see who can code and change 
codes the quickest to make our creations move. Great 
learning and very different to the lego I grew up with - 
we're so lucky to have experts teach it! 

As the end of the year draws near, 
please look out for notices about end 
of year events, in particular our 
community BBQ, presentation day 
ceremony and last day of term fun 
day! 

Have a great weekend. 

Sarah 

Sarah Allen - Principal 

Happy Birthday Matilda!  Thank you to Mrs 
Aboltins for the yummy cake! 

mailto:macdonaldv-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Students had a fabulous time at the first 
of three Robotics and Sports sessions at 
Maroota Public School last week. 

We love learning alongside our Maroota 
buddies!   
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On Tuesday, professional storyteller and author Ruth 
Atkinson spent the afternoon delighting us with her 
amazing stories. She brought her stories to life 
through a variety of props, puppets, masks and craft. 
We were able to be a part of the stories too! 

We also had the opportunity to recreate some of the 
props that Ruth showcased on the day!  

A huge thank you to Ruth for giving up her time to 
visit our school. 

Ms Mulic 



Week 6, Term 4, 2022 17/11/2022 

 

A small school with BIG aspirations! 

Follow your dreams! 

Page 4 

Stage 1 students have been learning about names of farm 

animals in French this week and building a farm. 

Stage 3 students have been telling us all about 
themselves.  Matilda is 12 today.  She loves her mum’s 
potato salad and her favourite ice cream is vanilla.   

Adelaide’s favourite animal is the Armadillo and her 
favourite season is spring. 
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Your support is greatly 
appreciated! 

A big thank you to the following individuals and 
businesses for their generous donations for our 

Presentation Day ceremony.   

Thank you to... 

Hawkesbury City Council 

Mrs Susan Walker 

Ms Joan Opbroek 

Ms Robyn Preston, MP - NSW 
Parliament 

 

Our students are encouraged by the generosity of 
local business and community groups who have seen 
the value of promoting the pursuit of excellence.   
Your support of our school is very much appreciated. 

If any local businesses would like to support our 
Presentation Day Ceremony, we would be most 
grateful to receive a donation for the purchase of 
book vouchers as prizes for our students or towards 
the cost of our ceremony.  Donors will be 
acknowledged in our program and our school 
newsletter.   

If you are interested in becoming a donor (from $20 
for a book voucher or assistance towards costs) 
please contact Mrs Stafford or Mrs Smart in our:  

School Administration office  

Phone: 4568 2120. 
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ADVERTISEMENT SPACE AVAILABLE! 

Would you like to advertise your business to 
our local school community in our school 

newsletter? 

Please contact Mrs Stafford at the school email:                 
macdonaldv-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or                            

phone: 4568 2120  

Parents - Please note: 

The last day of school has changed 
for students for Term 4, 2022 and will 
be:   

Friday, 16th December, 2022 

Staff will continue to be on school 
grounds in meetings on Monday 19th 
and Tuesday 20th December, 
preparing for the 2023 school year. 
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MACDONALD VALLEY PUBLIC 

SCHOOL P&C NOTICEBOARD  

COMMITTEE 
 

President 

Simone Butler 
 

Vice President  

Susan Walker & Ieva Aboltins 
 

Secretary 

Dominique Epthorp 
 

Treasurer 

Tanya O’Neill 
 

Uniform Coordinator 

Ieva Aboltins 

 

 

 

Our P&C meetings 
are held once a 

term on a Monday 
in the Library.   

 

Our next P&C 
meeting will be held 
in Term 1 2023 at a 
date to be advised.  

 

ALL WELCOME! 

 We are very proud of our 

students’ achievements in 

external events & 

competitions and are 

committed to recognising their 

achievements, however, this cannot 

happen unless we are informed.  Please ring 

us or send us something in writing if your 

child or a group of students achieve success 

in external events so we can recognise their 

achievements in our weekly newsletters. 

Mrs Stafford/Mrs Smart                          

(School Administration Managers) 

Macdonald Valley Public School is willing to support advertisements for local businesses and community functions for our youth, 
however parents will need to assess for themselves the quality of products and services advertised and the suitable management 
of functions attended by their children. 


